Sorry but this weekend will be your last chance to enjoy one of our delicious pizzas for a while. 
 
We have so much to get done in the next 3 weeks to get ready to open, including work in the kitchen to renew our Fire Safety Certificate and some electrical work, as well as all of the redecoration going on.
Therefore, we are suspending takeaways after this weekend, with the exception of Sunday Lunches, as there will be less work going on at the weekends.

So, to be clear, this will be our last week of takeaways on Thursday, Friday and Saturday.  Sunday lunches will be continuing so you can either ring or message us to reserve a slot
.
We just want to say a huge thank you to everyone who has supported us by ordering takeaways, it has made such a huge difference to us at such a challenging time and we are very grateful.

Our focus now is on finishing the pub and opening on the 12th April.  Had a meeting with our amazing team last night, and they are all as excited as we are to be welcoming you all back soon.  More info to follow, 26 days to go, not that I'm counting! x

Best wishes
Rachel
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